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THANK YOU:  We would like to sincerely thank all our parents for doing an amazing job of taking on the role of 
teachers, while still working and keeping your households happy and safe.  We couldn’t have gotten through 
the rest of this school year without your help, and we are grateful!   
 
THANK YOU TO MR. TIMM:  Special thanks to Mr. Timm, for stepping in to 6th Grade and finishing out the 
school year with us!  God’s blessings on what comes next for you! 
 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL:  Our last day of school is this Thursday, May 28th.   
 

Dropping off of completed work/textbooks/electronics/library books and collection of student personal items 
will be held on Friday, May 29th, and Monday, June 1st between 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM.  All personal items will 
be located on the class tables in the main hallway.  Following CDC guidelines and social distancing, we ask for 
you to sign up on Sign Up Genius in a time slot for your family.  When arriving to drop off and pick up items 
we ask that only 1 adult enter the building.   Sign up for a slot here!   Report cards will be mailed out by June 
4th. 
 
LOST & FOUND:  We will have a Lost & Found table set up on our designated drop-off/pick-up days, Friday, 
May 29th and Monday, June 1st.  Please make sure you take a look to see if anything belongs to your family! 
 
VACATION BIBLE CAMP:  We will not be having Vacation Bible Camp this year.  We look forward to seeing 
everyone next year! 
 
3K & 4K PROMOTIONAL VIDEO:  We will be sharing a Preschool and Junior Kindergarten promotional video on 
our website and social media this week.  Please share it to let your friends and family know about the great 
things that St. Paul’s has to offer! 
 
SCHOOL SUPPLY LISTS:  Next year’s school supply lists are available on our website under the “School” tab.  
You will also receive a copy with your child’s personal belongings. 
 
TADS:  If you haven’t already done so, please complete your child’s enrollment for next school year!  Once 
those are complete, we can start creating Tuition Agreements. 
 
GALA RESCHEDULED:  We have a new date for the St. Paul’s Silent Auction & Gala!  Mark your calendars for 
Saturday, September 26th at 5:00 PM.  We are looking forward to seeing everyone! 
 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4cafa623a2fd0-material

